STATEMENT
by the Participants of the 5+2 Format Consultations on the
Resumption of Work of the Permanent Conference on Political Issues
in the Framework of the Pridnestrovian Settlement Negotiation
Process

Moscow, 2011, September, 22

Representatives of the participants of the Permanent Conference on Political Issues in the
Framework of the Pridnestrovian Settlement Negotiation Process established on February 20,
2002 from the sides — the Republic of Moldova and Pridnestrovie, mediators — Russia, Ukraine
and the OSCE, and observers — the European Union and the United States of America hereby
state on the resumption of official work in the existing 542 format.

The participants agreed that the next official meeting of the Permanent Conference will
focus on the discussion of the principles and agenda of the official negotiation process.
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